

Guildford Accordion Club

Newsletter 15th November 2019

Welcome

Please welcome back our guest Roman Voloschuk. Roman has a very varied repertoire so don't be afraid to ask him if you want something played especially for you. He is also available to play at private functions so feel free to approach him.

Royal Academy of Music

A free lunchtime concert of chamber music with classical accordion.

21st November 2019 at 1.05 pm David Josefowitz Recital Hall Telephone 020 7873 7300 for more info.

Party Season Begins The Kennett Accordion Orchestra

They are performing a Charity Advent Concert on Friday 6th December 7pm, at the Corn Exchange, Hungerford. £7.50 per ticket. Music to amaze and delight from popular seasonal classics to movie themes and more! Tickets available from Nigel Pasby on 07595 380810 or email nigelpasby@gmail.com All profits will be donated to Lambourne Riding for the Disabled Association.

Uxbridge Accordion Band

You are welcome to a Christmas Celebration Evening on 6th December at Iver Village Hall, 9 Grange Way Iver SLO 9NW admission £5. Starts at 8pm.

Take along your own food and drink and also take along your accordion to play.

For more info. contact David & Angie Lukins 01895235601

Tillingbourne Accordion Orchestra

The Orchestra is having a Christmas Party.

The first half of the evening will be a short concert.

Food and drink that is bought along will then be consumed and social time follows.

It will be a fun evening and you are all welcome to come along. It is a free evening although there will be a small collection at the end of the evening. This is to help with the club funds for the coming year.

Ripley Village Hall Tuesday 17th December. 8 pm. No booking necessary.

Accordion Music Competition

I am again setting you a challenge as many of you did so well last year and enjoyed the experience.

Do you think you could compose and play a piece of music of no longer than three minutes? You don't have to be an expert, beginners are welcome to have a try.

I am sure there would be a great variety of different styles and tempo's for us all to enjoy.

We would like you to have a go and we can arrange to hear them on February club night. Please let me know if you are happy to do this.

Our Club Party

Next club night will be our party so if you can fetch a small contribution to add to the tables it will be much appreciated. Look forward to seeing you then.

Next Club Night

Friday 20th December 2019

Publication Secretary: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
Our New Website Address is: guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
You can find us on Facebook